
   
 

 

 

 

Press Release     For Immediate Distribution 

A Change in Leadership Ahead for Townshippers’ Association 

SHERBROOKE, October 25th, 2021 – It is with both sadness and gratitude that the Board of Directors at 

Townshippers’ Association must announce that Rachel Hunting will be resigning as the organization’s 

Executive Director. 

Rachel joined Townshippers’ Association as Executive Director in 2012. Since then, she has helped usher 

in two new strategic plans through the Board of Directors and staff, built new important strategic 

partnerships with community and government partners, and helped improve and stabilize operations 

and organizational processes, among many other accomplishments. 

“Rachel leaves Townshippers’ Association in a very strong position for continued growth, and we 

sincerely thank her for her contribution and leadership in her time here. The Board wishes her the best 

of luck and success in her future endeavors” commented President Gerald Cutting. 

Rachel’s last day will be Friday, November 5th at which point a successor or interim Executive Director 

will be named. Until then, the board will continue to oversee the process of permanently filling the 

position. We are confident that the Rachel and the staff will make this a smooth transition for our 

members, partners, and supporters. 

If you have any questions about the transition or the organization, do not hesitate to reach out to the 

Board of Directors at Board@townshippers.org. Please see the Executive Director job description and 

posting announcement on the Association’s website, under the Job Bank tab. 

About Townshippers’ Association 

Townshippers’ Association is a non-profit, non-partisan community organization working on behalf of 
the Eastern Township’s English-speaking community, since 1979. Connect online at Townshippers.org or 
contact Townshippers’ in Sherbrooke at 3355 College St. 819-566-5717, toll free: 1-866-566-5717 or in 
Lac-Brome at 3-584 Knowlton Rd. 450-242-4421, toll free: 1-877-242-4421.  Please note that our offices 
are closed to the public until further notice. 
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